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Dear Friends,

Greetings in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ. Several questions have been brought to my
attention concerning the transition of my support address, so I would like to clarify what I can.

In the previous letter, I said checks should be made out to me. I was mistaken. Checks should
be made out to Victory Baptist Church. Please designate for David Spurgeon in the memo line.
Churches will not need to worry about sending me a 1099 at the end of the year and all supporters
will receive a donor statement each January as a record of their tax-deductible contributions to this

ministry. I am not sure whether that was the case previously, but it will be from now on.

Please note that, beginning in January 2017, our support address will be:

SPURGEON SUPPORT ACCOUNT
Evangelist David Spurgeon

1601 A.D. Mims Rd.

Ocoee, FL 34761

Again, please make checks payable to Victory Baptist Church, with my name, David Spurgeon, on

the memo line. If any other questions come up, please don’t hesitate to call or text me at 937-974-

4553, or email me at dcspurgeon@yahoo.com.

I can’t say it enough; Susan and I are humbled by your confidence in us to the degree that you

help us financially. It means a lot. May the Lord bless you for it.

In His Service
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